Survey results
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Dear students and parents,

Thank you to those who completed the recent surveys. It was great to hear about all the positive
things you value about Farmor’s School, and suggestions of where we can improve.

Some of the highlights from the parent survey that | would like to share include:

e The schoolis led and managed well: 94% agree or strongly agree
The school is friendly and welcoming: 97%

My child is happy at this school: 94%

The school meets my child’s needs: 97%

My child feels safe in this school: 97%

| would recommend this school to a friend: 97%

Whilst these above statements usually return figures above 90%, there are two improvements
to note over the last four years: the proportion of parents rating the teaching as good was 78%
in 2021 and is now 97% this year; the proportion of parents who rated the range of extra-
curricular activities has increased from 74% to 97%.

The findings have been shared and considered by the Senior Leadership Team, including with
the incoming headteacher Mr Suroviec. They will also be presented at committee level to the
Governing Board. Several themes have emerged from the parent and student surveys, these will
lead to actions both before and after the summer holidays, including:

e Improve the communication to parents on what the students are learning through the year
e Improve the communication to parents on our careers guidance

¢ Revisit the Parents’ Evening guidance to staff and the booking system for parents

e Improve the messages students get around healthy eating in school.

e Provide more opportunities for student voice at Key Stage 4.

Your opinions are vital to ensure we can make further positive changes, | appreciate your input
greatly.

Yours sincerely

Roger Eckersley
Assistant Headteacher (Pastoral)



